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This bill just makes a chronic public nuisance permanent instead of creating a 

solution. I cannot imagine anybody being party to the proposal of this bill as having 

any concern for the future attraction of this state to anyone but dropouts, drug addicts 

and permanent welfare cases. If this passes none of you will be receiving any of my 

tax contributions because I will leave my home state and never return.  Or maybe 

that is the plan? 


